TO:

THE RESIDENTS OF NORWELL



NORWELL SPOTLIGHT TV



NORWELL MARINER




PATRIOT LEDGER


FROM:
Laurie A. Davis




Assistant Town Clerk


DATE:
July 16, 2020

RE:

Sept. 1, 2020  -  STATE PRIMARY



Last Day to register to Vote or to Change Party

Would you kindly insert the following information in the next few editions of your newspaper and put on Norwell Spotlight TV:

On Saturday, August 22, 2020 the Town Clerk’s office will be open from 2:00 p.m. until 4:00 p.m. and 7 p.m. until 8 p.m. for in person voter registration.  If you wish to vote in the Sept. 1, 2020 State Primary you must be registered to vote or change your party affiliation by that date.  You may also register to vote online at www.mass.gov and search “voter registration”.
Only those not registered to vote in Norwell, or those who have moved from one address in Norwell to another, or who wish to change their party enrollment will need to register.

Voters enrolled as “Unenrolled” will remain so after choosing a ballot at the polls.

Should you have any questions, call Town Clerk’s office at (781) 659-8072.

Patricia M. Anderson

Town Clerk

lastdaytoreg





